MAPUA & DISTRICT COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION

C/- MAPUA HALL, 72 ARANUI ROAD, MAPUA

Secretary m.garner@xtra.co.nz

Mayor Kempthorne Tasman District Council Private Bag Richmond

Dear Mayor Kempthorne

Re: Wharf Reserve, Mapua

The MDCA have asked me to write seeking assurances that there is to be no planned change to the green space outside the Golden Bear Tavern at Mapua Wharf.

This topic was raised at our September meeting. Plans for the proposed redevelopment of the Golden Bear were tabled at the meeting and it was felt that these plans appeared to support an encroachment of green space by the Tavern development.

I note (as new secretary) that assurances were given by Tim King at the September meeting but it would be helpful to have these assurances in writing so that I can present them at the next MCDA meeting.

Thank you for your consideration of this. I look forward to your reply.

Yours Sincerely Mary Garner

SecretaryCc Gene Cooper
Tim King